From: Peter Gay
Sent: 07 April 2014 19:41
To: Planning
Subject: Banner Homes Midlands Ltd Application 14/00412/F

To whom it may concern.

My wife and I are writing to you to state our objection to the proposed development 14/00412/F

Our objections are as follows:-

1. The developed site would be next to and overlook Deddington Castle’s historic remains, obscuring the panoramic view from Clifton Road

2. The application is for too many houses on this site. It is not in keeping with the surrounding properties in this part of the village.

3. Why is there a provision for a 40 vehicle uncontrolled parking area adjacent to the historic grounds. More visitors will generate more traffic and noise to a scenic and peaceful area of the village.

4. The entrance to the site via the B4031 is on a busy corner adjacent to the Earls Lane junction. This area already has to cope with heavy lorry traffic which commutes from the Home Farm light industrial estate. We fear for traffic safety outside our house with the increased congestion this proposed development will bring. 

5. As residents of Clifton Road we are very concerned about the security to the back of our property which would become readily accessible from a 40 vehicle parking area.

Peter & Wendy Gay,

“The Fishers”

Clifton Road

Deddington

OX15 0TP. 
